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Comments: | am distressed that Lien and Sons have applied to drill near Pe'Sla in the Black Hills. Pe'Sla is
sacred to Native relatives, and should be sacred to every soul. And as with other drilling projects, land, water,
and wildlife may be negatively impacted. Please extend the comment period for this project, as it is of deep
concern. And please consider denying it all together.



